
The first Lenten Fish Fry of 2021 is only a week away!  Every Friday in Lent, between 4:00 and 

8:00PM, we will be serving up 4 types of river fish, chicken strips, and our delicious sides.  We will 

have carry out pickup available for only $10 a plate.  Simply call your order in, park then come into 

the bar, and pay and pick up from our designated carry out location on the far right side of the bar. 

Dine in will be at 25% capacity, only seating in the hall not the bar area, socially distanced, and 

masks required.  This will be a serve yourself buffet style with hand sanitizing at the beginning and 

end of the line.  Prices for dine are $12.50 a buffet plate for adults and $5 for children.  We will al-

so have a Lenten raffle which will be drawn on March 26th for which you can buy tickets at the 

Hall and are also included with this newsletter .   

JAMES & LAVERNE KNOTT        

SWIC SCHOLARSHIP  

  (Family Members of Council 1952)                             

For Fall Semester 2021                                               

Southwestern Illinois College                          

Potential recipients may submit their paperwork for 

the 2021 fall semester.  Deadline to submit is in 

March. 

It’s that time of year again to pay our yearly dues.  

They are especially important this year more than ever 

before due to the unforeseen nature of our current pan-

demic.  We have enclosed a self addressed stamped 

envelope for you to send in your $25 dues.  Thank you 

everyone as this money allows us to continue our char-

itable ways. 



We publish this newsletter only for informational purposes for the members and family of the Knights of 

Columbus .   Content and photographs may only be reproduced with permission from Council 1952. 

   

Friday, February 19, 2021 First Lenten Fish Fry 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Thursday, February 25, 2021 SWIC Blood Drive in RB Starts @ 10:00 a.m. 

Friday, February 26, 2021 Lenten Fish Fry 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Friday, March 5, 2021 Lenten Fish Fry 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Friday, March12, 2021 Lenten Fish Fry 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Friday, March 19, 2021 Lenten Fish Fry 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Council Information Phone 

Grand Knight Larry Mudd 618-713-2005 

Chaplain Fr. Steven Pautler 618-853-2235 

Financial Secretary Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

Club Manager Mark McConachie 618-977-2168 

Bar Manager Andy Montroy 618-559-2840 

Kitchen Manager Roger Hartman 618-282-3521 

Financial Officer Bob Myerscough 618-791-6739 

Newsletter  Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

K of C Insurance  Robert Bushway 618-526-7991 

Council Phone Number 618-853-2616 

Please keep Fr. Larry Lemay and the Haas family in your daily prayers.  

Also, keep all of the families that have been affected by this pandemic in 

your daily prayers. If you have any prayer requests please contact Rob 

Walls at the number listed in newsletter. 


